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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: County Council Members 
 
FROM: Chairman Butch Kirven 
  
DATE:  July 13, 2018 
 
 
At the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, July 17, 2018, an ordinance providing for 
the millage rate to be levied by the Clear Spring Fire and Rescue District will be 
considered by the Finance Committee on Monday, July 16th, and will be presented for 
First Reading by title only.  This will allow for the possibility of having the Clear Spring 
Fire and Rescue District’s millage rate approved and reflected in this year’s tax bill. 
 
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rule IV (B) (1). 


